

THE CALL

A seasonal newsletter of Reformed Episcopal Seminary

LENT 2015

NEW STUDENTS, NEW SIGNS



Several new faces have joined with returning students to increase the student body at Reformed Episcopal Seminary. Antal Viczian, Holly and Tyler Phass, Melanie Carlson, and Peter Joslyn joined the student body as Juniors this academic year. During the fall,

progress was made on Seminary grounds, including the process of beginning to unite the properties through landscaping and signage. Renovations are going on in the new building at 831 DeKalb to improve the office facilities and prepare space for future Seminary use. Directional signs clearly mark the Seminary and Diocesan campus. On Rt. 202, a new sign



clearly denotes the Seminary's presence!

BRICK CAMPAIGN

No, not LEGO® bricks; patio bricks! RES is building a patio and walkways alongside our building, and you can help by buying a brick. Bricks can be inscribed with your name, or in memorial, or with a favorite quote or scripture, or dedicated to your class or church.



COMMUNITY CONVOCATIONS

Community Convocations are open to the general public – a good way to see RES and meet our students and faculty. During the Fall and Winter we have had presentations on prayer, race issues, sex, Advent, ecumenical relations, and archaeological monuments. Convocations are held once or twice a month at noon on Mondays. Upcoming lectures will include lectures on Proverbs and stewardship. For information call the Seminary Office or check our website at RESeminary.edu.

CALLING ALL ALUMNI

The Friends of RES (FORES) is putting together a newsletter and is requesting news and contributions from RES alumni. Please call or email the Seminary Office. • The Seminary is pleased now to offer class rings and diploma frames with the Seminary seal through Herff Jones. Contact David France in the Seminary office for ordering information. • Alumni are invited to pencil in June 6, 2015 on their calendars, to attend the 125th Commencement, featuring Dr. John Stevenson of Concordia Lutheran Seminary in Ontario.

THE CALL - Reformed Episcopal Seminary, 826 Second Ave, Blue Bell, PA 19422 Telephone: 610-292-9852 Website: www.RESeminary.edu